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FROM THE EDITOR IN CHIEF

In daily clinical practice attempts to provide older persons with 
adequate nutrition encounter many practical problems. Based on 
this issue, not only the evaluation of their nutritional requirements, 
but healthy nutrition principles will be discussed during the 10th 
Basic Geriatrics Course.

World Spine Day, taking place on October 16 each year, has become 
a focus in raising awareness of spinal issues. Aging Spine Symposium 
will cover the problems of the seniors in a multidisciplinary manner.

All the details of this course and the symposium are announced 
on the web site of Turkish Geriatrics Society and the members of 
the Board of Directors are honored to invite you to these scientific 
events. 

The upcoming educational activities of Turkish Geriatrics Society 
are, 10 th Basic Geriatrics Course which will be about Nutrition for 
Older Persons in September 22nd, 2018 and Aging Spine Symposium 
in October 16th, 2018, both in Ankara.
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